At the February 4, 2021, School Board meeting, the ratification results for the educational support bargaining unit were
presented to the Board for approval. The subsequent approval of the ratification resulted in forward movement of one
level on the salary schedule equating to a two and one-half percent (2.5%) improvement. In accordance with past
practice, we need to present to the Board a recommendation to handle the educational support non-union employees
in @ manner consistent with the settlement agreement approved for the educational support bargaining unit.
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